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Board Update 
 

What A Gift! 
 
Going on three years in Beeville ISD and I continue to be impressed 
with the level of giving in the Beeville learning community.  We 
have many challenges yet a spirit of giving is the obvious thread that 
runs through the fabrics of Beeville ISD.  The time that each board 
member gives is a wonderful gift that underscores the belief that we 
can help every child be successful.  It helps so much to lead a district 
when I am continuously reinforced through word and deed of seven 
dedicated board members.  I know that board members are humble 
and reluctant to accept the accolades they deserve.  At the same time, 
I think that our board reflects the attitudes of the community as a 
whole.  That of course is why you are in the position you are, as a 
result of the expectations by your constituents. 
 
We will need to continue to work together as we enter a new year 
with the challenges of our master plan.  Individually we can do little.  
Collectively we can continue to give this community what they 
deserve.  This community deserves nothing less than an improving 
school system that values the gift that every parent brings to our 
district – their children.  You know it is interesting that the Christmas 
story based on the same gift – a child! 
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